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SAVE THE DATE!!! 

 
February 11 & 12 

 
 

The PTO is excited to announce that the LPS Sweetheart will be 

delivering Valentine Grams on Saturday, February 11 and Sunday, 

February 12. The LPS Sweetheart will come to your house with a 

small gift and candy for each child!  Be sure to look for more 

information coming soon! 



                   

 
                           

 

 
                                 

                     
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Yearbook Updates: 

Thank you to everyone for submitting 

photos for the LPES yearbook. Please 

note, we are no longer accepting photos 

from any event that took place in 

December.  

 

When sending a photo, in the subject, 

please make sure you include your child’s 

name, grade, & what spirit day the photo 

is of. Please email your photos to the 

email below.   

 

Elementary School Yearbooks will go on 

sale in January.  Please be on the lookout 

for the link. The PTO will be gifting a 

free yearbook to all our 4th graders.  

 

 If you have any questions, or would like 

to submit any photos, please email them 

to lpesptoyearbook21@gmail.com  

 

SPIRIT WEAR 

Our Spirit Wear sale has ended. 

Orders will take 6-8 weeks 

(possibly more with expected 

shipping delays) to arrive. Thank 

you for your support! If you 

have any questions, contact Lori 

Pepe at loripepe26@gmail.com 

 

January  

Important Dates 

 

12th PTO Meeting LPES 

Cafeteria 7:00 PM 

 

12th Best Spot in the 

Lot Chances Go on Sale 

 

16th No School – Martin 

Luther King, Jr Day 

 

25th Best Spot in the 

Lot Winner Announced 

Don’t forget to visit our website www.lpspto.com  

And join us on all social media platforms.  
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